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Comments: We do not need any harmful or negligent amendments to the Northwest Forest Plan. Amendments

were proposed without adequate oversight and ignore efforts by millions of people to protect natural spaces

which inevitably benefits everyone. The logging and thinning of green spaces should be done mindfully and when

appropriate, such as to sustain the health of the system, not purely for financial gain, especially when there are

more sustainable options to consider. 


